
From: Tamin Sadegi  
Sent: 20 April 2023 18:34 
To: Planning 
Subject: Lab tech  
 
I am writing this email to show my full support of the Labtech 
redevelopment scheme. I am a tenant of Camden Market and have been 
trading here for many years. I truly believe that this scheme will help us 
so much, most of us solely rely on our business to provide for our 
families. By bringing in this new look, this will help us tenants more than 
you think.  

 

Please really consider us, and the immense help this can bring our 
businesses and families.   
 
 
Many Thanks  
Taminuddin Sadegi 
 


